
LETTER: Wind turbines violate quality of 

life 

By Marsha Hubner on Jul 10, 2015 at 1:22 p.m.  

To the Editor: 

In response to wind developer Rob Johnson's July 3 letter: 

Again, the developers and profiteers of wind energy and wind farms are becoming irritated as 

their dirty little secrets are being exposed. The letter states, "as significant research has shown, 

there is no scientific consensus to support the so-called "Wind Turbine Syndrome." And he 

points to a government study from Massachusetts saying "there was no evidence found regarding 

negative health impacts on people living in the surrounding community." 
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